REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

24 March 2025

DR. JOHN W.M. CAMPBELL
Bion Biometrics Inc.

315-2630 Southvale Crescent
Ottawa, Ontario K1B 4S8 Canada

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Dr. Campbell:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your submitted
proposal dated 02 February 2025 for the “Procurement of Services of a Highly
Technical Consuitant for the Conduct of Independent Evaluation for the
Philippine SID System Pursuant to ILO 185 Convention” for the contract price of
Two Million Four Hundred Thousand Pesos (P2,400,000.00), inclusive of VAT and all
other applicable government taxes and charges, has been accepted.

Thank you.
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